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December 11, 2009

Dr. J. Paul Matney
President

Amarillo College

P. O. Box 447
Amarillo, TX 79178

Dear Dr. Matney:

Please pardon my delay in responding to your letter of July 30, 2009, in which you provided
requested information to support the prospectus for two off-campus instructional sites:

Amarillo High School Randall High School
4225 Danbury 5088 Attebury
Amarillo, TX 79109 Amarillo, TX 79118

Both sites have been offering 50% or more of a program’s credits with dates reaching the 50%
point ranging from 1998 — 2007. The institution has submitted a description of the internal
process developed to assure timely notification of substantive change to the Commission in the
future; that document was reviewed by the Commission.

The information on faculty qualifications, discipline-specific library resources, and financial
resources satisfactorily addressed our concerns. We approve the proposal for the two sites listed
above, shall include them within the scope of accreditation previously granted, and wish you and
your colleagues much success with them.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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cc:  Ms. Danita McAnally, Associate Dean, Assessment/Development
Dr. Marsal P. Stoll



